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Dear parents,

We have had a fantastic start to our 4th and final quarter of the 2021-2022 school
year. We appreciate everything that you do as parents each day to support your
student’s success at school. Students and teachers have been working hard to prepare
for our state assessments, AASA, which begin this week. While testing can seem like a
stressful time, this is an opportunity for our Cash students to shine. We are confident
that our Roadrunners are prepared and ready to show all of the amazing things they
have learned this year.

AASA testing dates:

Parents, you can help ease any stress or test anxiety your students may be having by
keeping the following in mind:

● Make sure your student gets a good night’s sleep.
● Encourage your student to eat a good breakfast. It is hard to focus on an empty

stomach. Students can eat breakfast for no cost at school between 7:00-7:20.
● Make sure your student comes to school each testing day, on time. Students will

always test better with their teacher.
● Schedule appointments for after school. Students who are released from school

early will not be able to complete their test at a later date.



● Send your student to school with a positive attitude. Encourage them to try their
best and let them know how amazing they are. They have worked hard all year
and are ready to show what they know.

Please click on our State Assessment District Letter for more information.

At Cash, we believe that ALL students are capable of success, NO EXCEPTIONS!

Important Dates
➢ 4/7- AASA Writing Assessment for 3rd-8th grades
➢ 4/8- Laveen Spring Arts Festival- David Glasser Athletic Complex 5:00-8:00 P.M.
➢ 4/11 AzSci Assessment for 5th & 8th grades
➢ 4/7- AASA Writing Assessment for 3rd-8th grades.
➢ 4/13- 4th Quarter Progress Reports Go Home
➢ 4/13 & 4/14 Oral Reading Fluency Assessments for 3rd grade.
➢ 4/18- AASA ELA Part 1 for 3rd-8th grades.
➢ 4/19- AASA ELA Part 2 for 3rd-8th grades.
➢ 4/20- Early Release- 11:30 Dismissal
➢ 4/21- AASA Math Part 1 for 3rd-8th grades.
➢ 4/21- Cash Spring Jamboree 5:00-7:00
➢ 4/22- AASA Math Part 2 for 3rd-8th grades.

Cash Spring Jamboree
Join us on Thursday, April 21st from 5:00-7:00 for our annual Spring Jamboree!

Families are invited to  visit classrooms and enjoy fun activities, arts and crafts, a
puppet show, music and band performances, yummy food, and more. We hope to see
you all there!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qwQ8hvIgVDuta3nbVVcYvRtmqh6CRdx6/view?usp=sharing


Celebrations!

We would like to say Congratulations to our very own, Ms. Mary Barger. Mary Barger
was the recipient of the Laveen District Exceptional Service Award. Ms. Mary Barger is
an associate on our Special Education team. She works hard everyday to support our
amazing students and we appreciate her hard work and dedication.

Like Us on Facebook
Take a minute to “like” M.C. Cash’s Facebook page. You will find important school announcements, photos,
videos, and reminders.

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool
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